Subject: Email - Communication - Trevor Neufeld - Residential Speed Limit - CK 6320-1

From: Web NoReply <web-noreply@Saskatoon.ca>

Sent: Wednesday, August 11, 2021 12:30 PM

To: City Council <City.Council@Saskatoon.ca>

Subject: Email - Communication - Trevor Neufeld - Residential Speed Limit - CK 6320-1

--- Replies to this email will go to_ ---

Submitted on Wednesday, August 11, 2021 - 12:29
Submitted by user: Anonymous
Submitted values are:

Date Wednesday, August 11, 2021

To His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council
First Name Trevor

Last Name Neufeld

Phone Number (306)
Email

Address. Budz Cr

City Saskatoon

Province Saskatchewan

Postal Code

Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable)

Subject proposed speed limits

Meeting (if known)

Comments

If you truly appreciate and want the public's feedback regarding speed limits, then it would only be fair to listen to what
they have to say. Your report states that the majority of those who replied want the speed limit to remain 50, yet you
want to move ahead in reducing the speed limit to 40 because it will make traffic safer. Of course it will, based on that
logic you should reduce it even further to make it safer. If you ask for input from those that voted for this city council
then you should listen to them and regain their trust otherwise there will be a time when you will have to answer for
your actions when the next election comes around.

Attachments

Will you be submitting a video to be vetted prior to council meeting? No



